
I believe measure 110 should be repealed.  
 
It is obvious it is not working. People are not getting the help they need but rather going deeper into their addiction. All 
the money that has gone into this measure and the state is no better for it. Our streets, particularly Portland are a mess, 
unsafe and in shambles. I no longer visit Portland because of all the crime and lack of accountability for those who harm 
others/property.  
I believe the monies would be of better use in schools to educate our children, build mental health facilities/centers and 
mental health advocates that can help get people off drugs. Our cities, state, would be a much safer and healthier place 
if we focused on getting people off drugs so they can become productive citizens instead of just consumers of the state. 
Giving them a helping hand to a healthier future is more humane than enabling them with syringes and tents. It’s like 
giving a suicidal man a gun instead of encouragement and a better vision of their future. Oregon, we tried measure 110 
but we got to know when to fold them and start again in a new direction. 
 

Here’s to a better and healthier future! 
 

Yesenia Stoddard  
 


